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Chapter Meeting & Workshop
February 29th, 1-3 p.m.

Please join us for the upcoming business meeting and Kokedama

workshop at Johnson & Sons Florist on February 29th.  The

meeting will begin at 1 p.m. and will be followed by the

workshop.  Amber Tritabaugh will teach us how to create a green

plant Kokedama with moss and decorative colored twine. The

workshop cost is $25 per person and includes instruction,

materials and tools.  If you plan to attend, please register and pre-

pay for the class prior to the date.  To reserve your place, please

call Johnson & Sons Florist directly at Tel. 651-698-6000 to

register for "the Kokedama class on February 29th."  Johnson &

Sons Florist is located at 1738 Grand Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55105

( https://www.jflorist.com/).  We will meet in the greenhouse

adjacent to the shop. 
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Our new website has launched!  By now, you should have received an

email from WordPress regarding your user account for the Members

section of the website (please check your junk/spam mail).  If you

haven't received the email or you need to reset your password, follow

these instructions:

Go to the page https://ikebana-minneapolis-stpaul.com

/members/

On the "Login" page, click on the login link

On the WordPress login page, click on "Lost your password?"
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Enter your email address to reset your password; you will be

emailed a link and will need to create a new password, once you

do that, WordPress will prompt you to login using that new

password

For access issues, please contact our website director, Rebecca

Chesin: leavesdance@gmail.com

We want your feedback!  Please check out the website and send

comments to Myrna Little at myrna0118@gmail.com.  Also, you can

spread the joy by sharing the website with others by clicking on any of

the share icons found on the home page.
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